
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

23 JULY 2025 

 

 

 

I. Due to the suspension of work in all government offices tomorrow, 24 July 2005, the 

meeting of the Bids and Awards Committee-Alpha (BAC-Alpha), including all its agenda 

items, is moved to 29 July 2025 (Tuesday) at 9:30 AM in the morning at the 3rd Floor Supply, 

Procurement Building, CAAP Main, MIA Road, Pasay City. 

 

II. Hence, the deadline for submission and opening of bids for all the projects that were 

supposed to be opened tomorrow will be on 29 July 2025 (Thursday). 

 
 

 
For your information and guidance of all concerned. 
 
 

 

ATTY. ROBERTO MARTIN S. BUENAVENTURA 

Chairperson 

Bids and Awards Committee-Alpha 




